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28th Sunday in Ordinary Time

October 12, 2025

Monday  13     9:00 A.M. Benoit Villeneuve by Gaston Lemire

Tuesday 14     2:00 P.M. Mass at St. Mary’s Garden 

4:00 P.M. Mass at Sacred Heart Parish

Wednesday 15   12:10 P.M. Vu Huisson by the Nichols Family

Int of Legion of Mary

3:45 P.M. Mass at Lasalle Residence

Thursday 16     4:00 P.M. Mass at Sacred Heart Parish 

Friday 17     9:00 A.M. Int of Timmins Diocesan CWL by OPC

Dianne Wilson by the Family

Saturday 18     6:00 P.M. George Szewczyk by Maureen

Victor Hoffman by Huguette Hoffman

Sunday 19   29th Sunday in Ordinary Time

         9:00 A.M. For the needs of all our parishioners

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: Please contact Fr. John for any office needs. The office email is
st.anthonys@fibreop.ca  

PERMANENT DEACONS: Deacon Jacob Gregorcic and Deacon David Smith 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Fr. John or Fr. Jijimon is usually available thirty
minutes before weekday Mass to celebrate reconciliation or by appointment.

BAPTISM: Call the Parish Office for further info. Preparation course for parents takes place
at St. Anthony’s Cathedral. The next course will take place on November 4th.
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PRIESTHOOD: If you would like further information about becoming a priest, brother, or
sister contact Fr. John or visit www.vocations.ca

MARRIAGE: Contact Fr. John at least six months before your anticipated date of marriage.

SICK CALLS: If you know of a parishioner who is hospitalized or unable to attend Mass and
would like to receive Holy Communion please call the Parish Office.

SANCTUARY CANDLE INTENTION: For the special intentions of the
Frontado-Santos Family by the Family.

SANCTUARY CANDLE: Each week we invite you to light the sanctuary lamp
in memory of a loved one or for a special intention. The cost is $20.00 and
you may drop the donation off at the rectory or place it in the collection with
the information enclosed.  We are in need of new intentions.

VOTIVE CANDLES are available to be lit at the entrance of the Church. Please see the
minister of hospitality for one. Cost is $5.00 per candle.

SUPPORTING THE FOOD BANK:  Please continue to remember to bring your can goods
each week to Mass to help support the Timmins Food Bank. Your generosity will help make
the difference in the lives of others who do not have as much as we do. 

COLLECTION UPDATE (October 5th): $4519.00. Weekly Budget:  $3730.00.   Difference:
+$789.00. Month to Date: $4519.00.  Monthly Budget:$16166.00. Difference:  -$11647.00.
Thanks for your generous support.

HOW TO E-TRANSFER: For those who wish to donate to the
Parish by e-transfer, use the email “st.anthonys@fibreop.ca” 
No password is required. Thank you for your support.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTION: “Has none but this foreigner returned to give thanks to God?”
(Luke 17:18) Most of us live relatively “easy” lives. We have food, shelter, clothing, and
money. We go on vacation every year and own a car or two. Most of us take this all for
granted. Did you ever notice that people with the least amount of possessions are usually
the most grateful? Shouldn’t this be the other way around? Take time every day and thank
God for all He has given you and discern how He is calling you to share your gifts. (Saint
Louis Archdiocese Stewardship Office)

FALL TEA & BAZAAR: St. Anthony’s CWL will be hosting a Tea & Bazaar on
Saturday, November 8th. The bazaar will include a bake table, cake walk, and
craft and jewelry table along with a tasty lunch. Further details to follow, but
plan now to attend

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING: We are looking for new altar servers. This ministry is open
to children and youth who have received their First Communion. Adults are also encouraged
to volunteer to serve. Training will be provided. For further info, contact Andrea at
705-267-4578.
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PASTA SUPPER: St. Dominique’s Parish will be hosting a pasta supper on Sunday,
October 19th at 5:30 P.M. Tickets are $20.00 for adults and $9.00 for children. For tickets
contact 705-264-0948. Tickets will not be sold at the door. All are welcome!

FALL SAUSAGE PROJECT: The Holy Name Society of Sacred Heart Parish
will be making homemade hot & mild sausage ($7 per lb & available as linked
or loose in 5 lb bags) on November 22nd and 23rd. If you were a previous
customer, callers will be reaching out to take your order. If you’re a new
customer and want to order, please call Glenn at 705-365-6590 or Sacred
Heart Office at 705-268-3053. Deadline for orders is October 20th.

COMMUNAL ROSARY: The St. Anthony’s Legion of Mary will be hosting a communal rosary
on Monday, October 20th at 7:00 P.M. at the Cathedral. As October is a Marian month,
this is a beautiful way to deepen one’s devotion to our Blessed Mother. All are welcome!

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION COURSE: The last course for 2025 will
take place November 4th and 11th at 7:00 P.M. at St. Anthony’s
Cathedral Hall. Parents must take part in both sessions prior to the
baptism of their child. Pre-registration is not required.

BUILDING FUND: October is one of two months that we take up a special collection for our
Parish Building Fund. The monies collected help offset major capital projects around the
Parish. There is an envelope for this collection in your offering box or you can use a plain
envelope and mark “Building Fund” on it along with your contact information. We thank you
for your generosity.

October 19th is World Mission Sunday. We join with Catholics all over
the world, along with Pope Francis, to celebrate this special day in the
life of the Church. The word “mission” means to be sent. Missionaries
are Sisters, Brothers, Priests and lay people who have responded to
God’s call to bring the Good News of God’s love to people in need all
around the world. The Church asks us to remember these

missionaries and the people they minister to within our prayers.  Even though most of us
are not called to other countries to spread the good news, all the baptized are called to join
in this important mission of the Church. A special envelope is in your offering box to raise
funds for World Mission Sunday. Thank you for your generosity.

DID YOU KNOW THAT ST. ANTHONY CATHEDRAL IS ON  FACEBOOK?:  You can find
us at www.facebook.com/stanthonystimmins  You don’t need to be a member of Facebook
to access our page. You can find the Sunday homily posted here each week. Why not take
a moment today and check us out?  Don’t forget to add us to your favourites and visit us
regularly.

Happy Thanksgiving

“I will give thanks to the Lord 

with all my heart.”

(Psalm 111)
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